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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

TUESDAY 18th April 2006 
QUESTION NO.32
QUESTION:   Councillor Marie Corr
“To ask the Manager to give an indication of the projected timeframe with respect to the commencement of construction of the Jobstown Youth Facility”
REPLY:

 Planning permission was granted to Jobstown Youth Centre Ltd, in February 2005 to build a Youth Facility on Council owned land at Jobstown Square Tallaght. The estimated cost in February 2005 for the building of this facility was €3.2 million. Funding secured by the committee to-date is €250,000 which leaves a shortfall of €2.95 million. Jobstown Youth Centre Ltd is looking at other sources of funding and when this funding is secured a clearer indication of a projected timeframe for construction will be available.
